
 
 

 

 
Drama Workshop Assistants wanted 
 
Strange Town is a theatre company for 5-25 year olds in Edinburgh, performing new writing with our 
youth theatre and young company, as well as delivering schools projects.  
 
We are currently looking for assistants (voluntary) to join our after school drama programme, running 
drama workshops on weekdays in various primary schools within Edinburgh. 
 
The delivery of the weekly workshops will take place in term time from January through to June 2018. 
 
We are looking for individuals who are currently studying drama, or who have a keen interest in theatre 
and who want to gain work experience with children and young people in a drama workshop 
setting.  You would closely with the workshop leader, developing your skills as necessary.  
 
PVG essential; this can be obtained or updated by Strange Town.   
 
If you would like to apply for one of these positions, please contact Ruth Hollyman at Strange Town on 
admin@strangetown.org.uk with a copy of your CV letting us know about you and why you are 
interested in the role. 
 
 


